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Agenda Item 
Item 8. C. – Lower MN River East One Watershed One Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The 60-day comment LMRE 1W1P Draft has been made available to partners in the 1W1P process.  The draft Plan has been 

shared with Young Environmental Consulting Group.  It is expected that the Policy Committee will release the draft Plan for 

the 60-day comment period at its January 18, 2024, meeting.  Comments will be due sometime in March.  Young 

Environmental Consulting Group will review the plan on behalf of the LMRWD. 

Legal Counsel is reviewing the Joint Powers documents. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, January 17, 2024 


